
STEM Academy School Site Council 
October 14, 2020 
 
Note taker: J. Nucefora 
Time Keeper:  Amy Scannell  
 
We need a replacement for Mrs. LA, in-school election to 
come. 
 
Questions about Mr. Meas and Sidiquy being able to attend 
meetings. 
 
In-person school is doing well.  Keeping up with cleaning, 
fogging, social distancing, and temperature checks. 
 
Remote learning is a labor of love.  Connectivity is a problem that is mostly 
outside of our control.  Hotspots have arrived but will take time to distribute.   
 
Rosters will not be changing because of full remote.  “In-Person” teachers will 
continue with “In-Person” students.  Schedules will include the 12:30 to 1:30 
lunch with minimal changes to the rest of the schedule.   
 
We will be filling the additional 3 Allied Arts positions.  The plan will be to have 6 
out and 4 in. 
 
Will the Allied Arts teachers be using See Saw for younger grades?  See Saw is 
easier for the younger grades. 
 
We will be piloting a Google meets extension that gives more of a “school” 
model. 
 
Budget Updates: 
Dr. Henry met with finance and they want to know which positions are needed for 
this year.   
Necessary: 
Full-Time Parent Liaison  (Rather than 1.5) 
Culture Counselor (Social Emotional Needs During COVID) 
Guidance Counselor 
3 Allied Arts Positions 
Do not fill: 
Math Resource Teacher – Use the money for more STEM supplies that can be 
used in the future.  (Maker spaces, 3D Printers, Safety, etc) 
Some could also be used to provide materials for our remote students as well. 
There also may be extra money from the Counselor ($10,000) 
 
Consensus was that the money should be moved.  
We will start 15 minutes early next time to work on the norms. 


